
  
Global Maternal Newborn Health conference held in Mexico  

Prof Zahida Qureshi was a member of the conference advisory committee and attended the 
Global Maternal Newborn Health conference held in Mexico City 18-21st October 2015.  She 
was joined by several other Kenyan colleagues from the Ministry of Health, county hospitals, 
Unicef and Unfpa Kenya country offices, JHPIEGO, NGO’s and development partners   

  

 

 

 


